
Borough of Highlands 
Planning Board 

 
 
Please take notice that a Sub-Committee of the Borough of Highlands 
Planning Board will be meeting on Wednesday, August 24, 2011, at 7:30 
p.m. in Borough Hall, in the Mayor & Council Chambers, located at 171 
Bay Avenue, Highlands, N.J.  The purpose of this meeting is to discuss 
possible zoning ordinance amendments and recommendations that have been 
forwarded to the Planning Board by the Mayor and Council.  The public is 
invited to attend and listen but not participate in the meeting.  
 
All documents forwarded to the Board by the Mayor and Council in 
connection with this review process are on file with the Board Secretary at 
Borough Hall and are available for public inspection  between the hours of 
8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Board Secretary  
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